
All Star Pro Golf chose to reserve commentary on the issue of tari6s.  With the situation 
changing every day, and a lot of speculation on possible disruptions to the supply chain, it 
seemed premature to announce our response to the tari6s until we had a firm handle on 
how our pricing structure could, or would, be a6ected. 
 
We can remain silent no longer. Many of our suppliers have either raised our costs or have 
imposed a straight, across-the-board tari6 on the raw goods we purchase from them. As a 
small business, we have tried to absorb what we could a6ord to absorb and still survive. It 
has simply become too much to bear. 
 
Therefore, e6ective today, May 5, 2025, ASPG will: 
- Initiate a straight pass through of the tari6s we now have to pay for pencils at the rate of 

$1.30 per gross, regardless of style or color. This tari6 will apply to any order that hasn’t 
already shipped and WILL apply to pre-booked pencil orders as well. 
 

- Raise our wholesale prices on almost all of the Pride retail, green grass and custom 
products we distribute. Domestic suppliers are feeling the pinch too as there is usually 
a foreign component to everything we make in this country. 

 
- Do its best to find alternative sources for products that are produced in certain 

countries so that we are not forced to raise our prices even higher. We’re also doing this 
because we anticipate a growing backlog of shipments coming out of China for many 
months to come. We’re already seeing four months delays on some back-ordered 
items. 

 
Our commitment to you is  to remain as transparent as possible as we navigate these 
supply chain challenges. We also promise to shoot straight with you when items are out-of-
stock, and remain as consultative as ever as we work to find substitutions and 
alternatively-sourced products, when necessary. 
 
And here’s one bit of good news in all of this uncertainty:  Our warehouse is fully-stocked 
with the same bulk and packaged hardwood tees you’ve enjoyed for over two decades. 
 
Thank you for being part of the All Star family. 
 
Regards, 
Kevin T. Mohler 
President 
  
 
 
 
 
 


